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School Closure Extended
 

Through May 29th

Greetings PCS,

This past month has brought a tremendous amount of change to our lives.  Because of the more drastic
stay at home measures our county has taken, we are holding firm in our ability to stay healthy and safe. 
Everyone's efforts are appreciated and so important.

Continuing alignment with both state and district level advice and decisions, PCS's closure is officially
extended through May 29.  This leaves one week at the end of the school year to make decisions
around.  If it is deemed safe and appropriate during that last week, we will offer limited activities on site to
provide for end of year closure for students and families.  Stay tuned for more information around this.

We hope that your students are benefitting from the distance learning programs we have put in place. 
Please take full advantage of the support and schedule available to your students.  It is so important that
students stay engaged with their teachers and their school work so we can end the year and start the
new feeling confident and successful.  Please reach out to your teachers, site leads, or myself if there is
anything further we can do for you during this school closure period.

Thank you for your patience, flexibility, and support.
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